
PLAYDEN PARISH COUNCIL 
ANNUAL PARISH ASSEMBLY HELD AT 

PLAYDEN W.I. HALL at 1930 on 8th MAY 2014 
 

DRAFT MINUTES 
 

1. Apologies 
PCSO D. Bevan  
 

2. Introduction of guests 
The Council were pleased to welcome Cty Cllr Glazier (KG) and Dist Cllr Ramus 
(NR) along with five members of the public 
 

3. Minutes of the last meeting May 2013 
Having been proposed by PO and seconded by Mr Maxfield it was resolved they 
be adopted. 
 

4. Matters Arising 
NR reported on the on-going problem with the incorrect allocation of post codes, 
which, according to Mr Davenport is a Post Office issue and would need a 
substantial number of people to lodge a formal request until which time we must 
await the inner workings of the GPO. 
 

5. Annual Report 
DGS read out his annual report, which elicited no questions. 
 

6. Public Session 
a) Vanessa Smith enquired about usage of the Butt Field, DGS as ex-officio 

member suggested she contact the Trustees. 
b) Mrs Lovell enquired if there was any progress on ascertaining the ownership 

boundaries in New England Lane, KG advised there were no further 
developments, but he would progress matters with ESCC. 

c) TL advised there were overhanging hedges twixt Sandrock and The Hook 
which will be investigated. He also advised that, it would appear the 
Neighbourhood Watch scheme had come to a halt. Clerk to contact PCSO and 
enquire as to what is happening and to try and ascertain to whom one advises 
that some companies are ignoring the No Cold Calling Zone warning signs. 

d) PO advised that the Police will be holding a Priority Meeting at the Playden 
Oast hostelry 13th May. 

 
There being no further business the meeting closed at 20:23 


